
 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

Thank you to all the children who took part in our two minutes Remembrance Day silence today. 
 

Also, a big thank you to our children from Cubs, Scouts, Beavers, Cadets, Brownies and many more! 
Who joined us in our flag ceremony to mark Remembrance Day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminders: 

📌 People across the UK and possibly the world, are painting their nails blue on Monday 13th 
November to help 'Nail Diabetes' and raise awareness, and a lot also wear blue for the day. 

📌 On Friday 17th November it is Children in Need and our theme is 
'SPOTacular'. We are inviting children to dress up in anything spotty. There will 
be prizes for the most creative 'SPOTacular' outfits! Children can make a £1 
donation and this can be made via Arbor. 

 
Christmas!!! 

All parents should now have received a link for Christmas dinner for children on 
Wednesday 13th December. Please ensure you have completed this before 1st 

December, as this is when Christmas orders will close. 
 

 
We have a fab Christmas fair planned for you all afterschool on Thursday 7th 
December afterschool – Keep your eyes peeled for more on this very soon! 

Don’t forget our Winter Wonderland competition for children – Due 
Thursday 7th December 

 
 
 

 

Reception ❖ Diwali Dancing workshop 14th Nov – signup closes 6th Nov 
❖ Story Teller visit 27th Nov – Closes 13th Nov 
❖ NCMP screening – 31st December 
❖ Please can any clothing that is borrowed please be returned after usage.  
❖ Can all reading books please be returned on a Friday ready for a new one on Monday please 



 

Year 1 ❖ In term 2, we will not be completing outdoor learning every week like we did in term 1. 
Therefore, your child will no longer need to wear their outdoor learning clothes every Friday. If 
we do any outdoor learning sessions next term we will let you know prior if your child will need 
outdoor clothes. Please continue to send in outdoor shoes and a warm waterproof coat for 
OPAL playtimes. 

❖ PE days are on a Monday and Tuesday.  
❖ Story Teller visit 27th Nov – Closes 13th Nov 
❖ Please can any clothing that is borrowed please be returned after usage.  

Year 2 ❖ PE days will now be Tuesday and FRIDAY. Please no football kits to be worn on these days. 
❖ Please send your child in with their 2 RWI books every Monday for changing. 
❖ Story Teller visit 27th Nov – Closes 13th Nov 
❖ Please can any clothing that is borrowed please be returned after usage.  

Year 3 ❖ Our PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. 
❖ Please ensure you sign your child’s reading record daily. 
❖ Pneuma Church trip – Wednesday 6th December. Please consent in Arbor. 

Year 4 ❖ Year 4 swimming will commence week beginning 31st October. This will be every Tuesday 
morning and will run through term 2 

❖ Reminders: Our PE days will be on Tuesdays (Swimming) and Wednesdays. When swimming, as 
in Year 3, children should come to school in their PE kit with their swimming clothes on 
underneath. This makes for a quick entrance into the pool and easier changing afterwards. The 
children will be reassessed when they get there and sorted into groups 

Year 5 ❖ Every week, the children will be lucky enough to have trumpet lessons with a specialist on 
Tuesdays  

❖ Year 5 swimming will be every Wednesday morning and will run through term 2. Children 
should not be wearing any jewellery to swimming, this includes studs. If any children are 
unable to remove jewellery, they will not be able to participate. 

❖ PE is on Monday and Wednesday  
❖ Ready, steady…cook sign up closes 22nd November 

Year 6 ❖ Victorian Day 30th November - Children are invited to dress in Victorian clothing on this day as 
they experience a range of true-to-life workshop events - Sign up closes Friday 17th November 

❖ PE days remain Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Whole 
school  

❖ Flu immunisations for all children will be held on Wednesday 29th November – To opt out/in 
please access this link: https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/support/health-services-for-families-with-
school-aged-children/school-aged-immunisation-service/  

📌 Please be reminded that the front car park is for badge holders only 

📌 The school opens in the morning for children at 8.30am and the gate closes at 8.45am. In the 
afternoon the gate will open at 15.15pm for home-time (with the exception of extended care and 
clubs). 

📌 Please allow 2 working days for email responses. Should your query be of an urgent nature 
please do call the office. 

📌 Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.   

📌 ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  

Useful contacts:                                                                                                                                                   
For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                            
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                                      
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
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Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

We are always here to help with any support you may need - Just pop in and speak with Miss Crook, 
our Family Liaison officer or send us over an email at: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk   
 

Community 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FREE ONLINE YOGA CLASS FOR YOUR PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 

Wednesday 22nd November at 1pm 
This is a free course for parents and carers to enjoy, to book your place, simply click on the link 

below and register https://www.kentadulteducation.co.uk/courses/yoga-to-support-you-and-your-
family-onl-138595-n-pf/ 
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